F.No.35 - 10 / 2013 - TS.III
Government of India
Ministry of Human Resource Development
Department of Higher Education

*_k_%_N_d%

Shastri Bhawan, New Delhi,
dated, the 1™ May, 2017

To

The Director, VNIT - Nagpur: and

Chairman, DASA - 2017,

Visvesvaraya National Institute of Technology (VNIT),
Nagpur ~ 440011 (Maharashtra).

Subject:- Direct Admission of Students Abroad (DASA) - regarding.
Sir,

I am directed to state that the Ministry is in receipt of reference /
representation regarding paying of tuition fee in INR under Direct Admission of
Students Abroad (DASA) scheme.

€ The matter has been examined in this Ministry and it has been decided
that the parents, living in India or abroad and willing to pay fee(s) prescribed
under the DASA scheme in Indian Rupees at existing exchange rate in place of
US Dollars, may be allowed to pay the prescribed fee in INR.

3.  Inview of the above decision, the provisions mentioned in para 2.3.1 (Fee
Structure - Applicants from Nepal and Bhutan) in the DASA - 2017 UG
Admission Brochure may suitably be modified to enable parents, living in India
or abroad, to pay prescribed fees under DASA Scheme either in US Dollar or in
equivalent Indian Rupees.

4. This issues with the approval of the competent authority.

Yours faithfully,

.

[A.K. Singh]

Under Secretary to the Government of India
Tel: 23384897

Fax: 23384345
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